
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 9, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 941 
Re: Reminder - 48' Inbound to Laredo Service Cancelled 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  

As a reminder, Pacer Stacktrain canceled all use of 48' equipment for ramp-to-ramp service inbound 
to Laredo on July 2, 2007 via Stack Facts #872 dated May 16, 2007.  We offer 53' service in this 
lane.  In the event a 48' is used, we will bill at the published 53' FAK rate, without exception.  This 
change impacts Third Party Domestic intermodal service (IMC) only, all other services, 
including Auto, are not affected.    

This action has been made as we continue to rationalize our container fleet around 53' equipment. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.   

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development representative, or our Customer Support Group.  

We appreciate your business.  
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